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8.7.2022 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
It seems like we are entering another really hot spell of 
weather in school so before I get started, please 
remember water bottles, suncream and hats next week – 
it’s going to be a scorcher!! 
 
Top left, in slightly cooler conditions, are some Y4 
children writing up their Mayan Myths.   They have been 
working on these for a while now and we can’t wait to 
see the end result – they certainly looked fully focused in 

this photo 😊 
 
Middle left we have a Y2 child making a flower clay tile.  
Again, fully focused and enjoying the task in hand. 
 
Bottom left we have children in Y1 learning all about 
algorithms – not a bad way to spend a Monday 
afternoon! 
 
In other news, a huge thank you to everyone who 
supported and/or came to the Summer Fair.  Despite the 
occasional downpour it was an incredible event and 
raised over £3500!  The sense of community was great 
and it seemed like everyone had lots of fun – so thank 
you again.  And a special mention to the PTFA who put in 
some seriously long hours behind the scenes to make it 

happen 😊   
 
In case you missed it, we have decided that all monies 
raised at PTFA events will go towards the refurbishment 
of the upstairs library.  This will be advertised on our 
totaliser in the playground and you will be able to see the 
progress being made. 
 
And finally, two things… 
 
Firstly, well done again to the Y6s.  Their SATs results will 
be sent home tonight and they have done amazingly well.  
Secondly, thank you to all those who have completed the 
online questionnaire – your feedback is incredibly useful! 

 
Have a nice weekend! 

 
Mr I. Johnson 
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